RESUME DIGEST

ACT 220 (HB 436) 2017 Regular Session Talbot
New law requires each drug manufacturer or pharmaceutical marketer who engages in any
form of prescription drug marketing to a prescriber, his designee, or any member of his staff
in La. to provide to the La. Board of Pharmacy no later than Jan. 1st, Apr. Ist, July 1st, and
Oct. 1st of each calendar year the current wholesale acquisition cost information for the U.S.
Food and Drug Administration approved drugs marketed in the state by that manufacturer.
New law defines "prescription drug" and "prescription drug marketing".

Effective August 1, 2017.

(Adds R.S. 40:2255.1 and 2255.11)



